Mr. Sanjay Arya
CEO
KFT Holidays


Dear Mr. Arya,

Greetings from the Ladies' Wing of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is pertaining to the webinar on River Cruises in Mekong Indonesia with Aqua Expeditions - scheduled on Friday, 11th September at 3.30 pm through Zoom Video-Conferencing. 

Further to this, we would request you to kindly connect us with your team member to coordinate for the below mentioned points - 

1. Speaker name / profile and picture 

2. Synopsis / highlights of the talk for the event blurb

3. Any technical requirements / assistance you need for Zoom Video Conferencing 

We look forward to a successful and insightful webinar. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Regards,

